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Resolution:

Resolution 27072023(1): Randwick Council to write to State Government asking for the rationale
behind building the wharf.

Council response:

| refer to the Precinct’s request for Council to write to State Government asking for the rationale behind
building the Kamay Ferry. Randwick Council has raised concerns about the environmental impact of the
ferry project over a number of years. Notwithstanding Council’s objections, the NSW Government decided
to proceed with the project. As such, Council resolved in June 2023 to work collaboratively with the NSW
Government; the La Perouse Local Aboriginal Land Council, and the community through the construction
phase and beyond, to ensure that the proposal delivers the best outcomes for the community and the
environment.

Please be advised that Council is unable to write to the State Government on behalf of the Precinct,
however the Precinct may consider contacting Transport for NSW at
kamayferrywharves@transport.nsw.gov.au or the Minister for Transport Jo Haylen directly.
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